Indiana Graduation Pathways



With the passage of Graduation Pathways, students are now able to individualize their graduation requirements to align to their postsecondary goal. No longer must all students fit into the same academic mold, but rather, they can choose the options that best meet their postsecondary needs and aspirations. Students can create pathways that serve their educational interests and prepare them for postsecondary educational and career opportunities.



Although this begins with the class of 2023 (current sophomores), juniors and seniors may also take advantage of this option as an alternative to passing ISTEP as their graduation qualifying exam.

With scheduling at Avon High School for the 2021-2022 school year right around the corner, counselors will be discussing Graduation Pathways with their students during their individual scheduling meetings. Counselors will talk with students about the different options available to them for fulfilling their employability skills component as well as their post-secondary competencies. Options to consider may include activities within the community, having a job, and/or involvement in school organizations, sports, performing arts, and certain classes. Students might also focus on different course choices that, taken in sequence, will concentrate on an individualized career pathway. Freshmen will hear more about Graduation Pathways from the school counselors in their Prep for College & Career course this school year.

Families are encouraged to talk with your student about career and course interests. The Indiana Career Guide and the Indiana Graduation

Pathways Overview are great resources for these conversations. For a helpful brief summary of Graduation Pathways, check out this video.

